
Bennett Woods Family Council (“Family 
Council”) is the parent organization that 

supports the students, families and staff of 
Bennett Woods.  

 
Family Council organizes activities throughout 
the year to bring us all together and help raise 
important supplemental funds for our school.

Simply put, our goal is to do “that little bit 
extra” to help make our school the very best it 

can be for everyone, most of all for our children.
 

All parents/guardians of Bennett Woods 
students are welcome to join us for any or all of 

our monthly meetings help plans events and 
have a say in how our funds will be invested to 

assist our staff, students and families.
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A volunteer board 
oversees the 

activities of the 
Family Council

Contact us:
BWFCouncil@gmail.com

Follow us on 
social media:



Connect
The Family Council meets monthly, usually on the third Thursday of 
the month.  Check the newsletter for upcoming meeting dates and 
past meeting minutes.

Contribute
The Family Council budget is based on the proceeds from one major 
fundraiser each year.  The "Fun Run" held within the first few weeks 
of school each year usually raises over $20,000.  We also have free 
ways to support Bennett Woods such as Amazon Smile and Box Tops 
for Education.  Can't contribute financially?  Donate your time!  We 
are often looking for volunteers to help with various events.

Make a difference
Thank you Bennett Woods families for making a difference!  Check 
out all the ways the Family Council is able to support the students, 
staff and families as a result of your generous donations!

Annual Stipend for 
each classroom
Staff Grants for 
educational needs
Field Trip 
Transportation 
costs
Safety Program

Science Night
International 
Family Night
BW Block Party
Special Projects 
for the school
Staff Appreciation
Scholarships


